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The Shores of  Robertjohn 

It was another beautiful day in 

Boulder Junction. Last week Steve 

Krueger wanted to fly north for the 

day but the weather was bad. So 

today with great weather Steve 

flew his MiniMax up to "The Shores 

of Robertjohn". 

 

The landing was perfectly smooth 

and we had about 6 inches of pow-

der snow over 30 inches of ice. The 

little skis really worked well. So 

Steve had a pizza and then was on 

his way. 

Steve was off in just a few feet and 

had the whole lake ahead of him. 

On the way back he circled Cal's 

house and stopped at Dick Lees to 

add fuel. 

Just a great day to fly. 
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